




























Bruce Blackmer
Dedham
LD 1710
To the Housing Committee:  During the Public Hearing on LD 1710 Representative 
Lookner asked me to bring the HUD Addendum to a landlords lease to the work 
session.  I regret being absent, I am needed to drive a school bus during the time of 
the work session.  I understand Dan Bernier will be attending and able to answer your 
questions.  I highlighted the parts I find objectionable.  I will not discriminate against 
my other tenants by agreeing to the HUD Addendum.  Maybe there wouldn't be as 
many voucher tenants that cannot find an apartment if HUD had less requirements. 
Thank you for allowing me to submit the attached 14 page document. 


